
 
 
 

American Energies Gas Service Deferred 2021 Winter Weather Event Costs 

On July 8, 2021, the Kansas Corporation Commission (KCC) approved a plan 
outlining how American Energies Gas Service will recover $317,914 in deferred 
natural gas costs incurred during the February 2021 winter weather event.  

Under the plan, customers have the option to make monthly payments over a 5-year 
period or make a lump sum payment. Customers that choose to make a lump sum 
payment will avoid the monthly carrying charges over 60 months. The payment 
amounts are based on individual customer usage during February 2021. 

It is important to note that any recovery of costs through ongoing federal or state 
investigations into price gouging, market manipulation or civil suit resulting from the 
weather event will be passed on to customers. 

 
Links to additional information: 

The Commission order issued July 8, 2021 

The complete Docket 21-AEGG-335-GIG 

 

https://estar.kcc.ks.gov/estar/ViewFile.aspx/20210708104459.pdf?Id=297abb87-32f1-4bc7-80a8-c0fce316bd8d
https://estar.kcc.ks.gov/estar/portal/kscc/PSC/DocketDetails.aspx?DocketId=047ae408-20fa-4ddc-a9e1-d0705ea85181
https://estar.kcc.ks.gov/estar/portal/kscc/PSC/DocketDetails.aspx?DocketId=047ae408-20fa-4ddc-a9e1-d0705ea85181

